Ban applied by both Indian & Pakistan Government on commercial shipping - 15th Update

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

We wish to bring to your attention that both Port Qasim and Karachi Port are currently experiencing
severe congestion, leading to significant delays and operational challenges across the supply chain.

Major carriers including Maersk and CMA CGM have reported substantial backlogs and widespread
rolling of containers this week. Hapag-Lloyd and MSC have also confirmed that all container
clearances are being handled on a FIFO (First-In-First-Out) basis. These disruptions have been ongoing
for the past three days and continue to escalate.

In addition to port congestion, a potential shortage of empty equipment in Pakistan is being
observed, primarily due to import flow disruptions over the last two weeks. This shortage is further
compounding delays and increasing pressure across operations.

Given these challenges, we strongly advise all customers to:
. Ensure timely handover of cargo
. Factor in at least 1-2 days delay for receiving empty containers

Our teams are actively monitoring the situation and remain in close contact with all stakeholders. We
will continue to keep you informed with timely updates and work diligently to mitigate any impact on
your supply chain.

We thank you for your continued trust, patience, and cooperation.

Regards

Zahid Javed
Manager - Operations

WWG Consolidators (Pvt.) Ltd.

Lufthansa House, Suite # 201, 2™ Floor,
5-G/2, Block H, Gulberg I, Lahore - Pakistan.

UAN:111 111 994 (WWG)
Phone : +92-42-35872704-5,35777095 Ext. 108

Cell : 492302-8265911
Email : zahid.javed@wwgcpk.com
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